Community updates

Save the date! – On October 28 from 6pm - 8pm, the ManorGate HOA is hosting an Oktoberfest. We will have food, trunk-or-treat (signup announcements will be made on Facebook and Nextdoor), music, and holiday crafting for the kids. More information will be coming soon, or use this link for the flyer. For questions and/or if you would like to volunteer at the event, please email Cherry Ung.
Many of you knew ManorGate resident Scott Van Horn. Sadly, Scott passed away earlier this week. He was a fine neighbor who served the community through his work on the HOA board as well as in numerous other volunteer positions. His contributions to ManorGate improved the area for everyone who lives here and his friendly greetings brightened the neighborhood. He will be missed. 

Start reading now for the next ManorGate book club which will meet on Tuesday, November 8 at 7pm to discuss The Seven Husbands of Evelyn Hugo by Taylor Jenkins Reid. 

Neighborhood Watch needs volunteers! PLEASE email the watch captain Josh Purdy to say you will volunteer. You never need to leave your car and it is so helpful to know that people are watching the neighborhood.
The next HOA meeting is October 26 at 7pm and is virtual. Watch for login instructions to be sent by email shortly before the meeting. 

